Thank you very much for choosing my class to receive the IRTA grant. |
used the money to buy an automotive diagnostic scanner, inspection
borescope, and a coolant funnel kit. The students were very excited to use
the tools in class. Automotive tools are very expensive and the grant
money helps greatly. Without your help the students would not have the
opportunity to use these types of tools. Again, thank you so much for
everything you do for schools!

Sincerely,
Ryan Repking

Dieterich Jr-Sr High School
rrepking@dieterichschools.crg





